
EXECUTIVE AND LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES 

Culvers Franchising, 1240 Water Street 

Prairie du Sac, Wisconsin   Thursday, March 29, 2012 

Members present: Marty Krueger, Scott Alexander, Steve Bach, William Wenzel, Joan Fordham 

Members absent:   None 

Others present:  Kathy Schauf, Jim Huebsch, Bill Schwartz, Dave Riek, Arnold Hamburg, Peter Mueller, 

Tom Broughton, Judy Ashford, David Baumgarten, Keith Ripp, Ray Getschman, Bruce 

Meyer, Lester Wiese, John Schmidt, Tommy Lee Bychinski, Ronald Lins, Don Nobs, 

Steve Cohoon, Paul Hasheider, Randy Puttkamer, Dennis Polivka, Mike Blaska, Jon 

Hochammer, Tim Stone, Marcus Wenzel, Duane Linz, Bill Stehling, Tom Litscher, 

Donna Stehling, Erwin Borleske, Mark O’Connell, John Koskinon, Dale Schultz, Jason 

Lane, Dave Lohr, James Anderson, Alan Wildman, Paul Bremer Maureen Krueger, 

Mike Carignan, Lester Wiese, Lerna Mae Wiese, Fred Clark, Vern Demers, Norm 

Miller, Gene Hausner, Tom Jackson, Keith Ripp 

 

The meeting was called to order and certification of Open Meeting compliance was given at 6:30 p.m.  The 

agenda was approved on a motion by Wenzel, second by Fordham.  Motion carried. 

 

 

Public Comment 

none 

 

Introductions 

Craig Culver welcomed the meeting participants.  Presenters J. Koskinen and M. O’Connell were introduced 

by Chair Krueger.  Participants introduced themselves. 

 

Business Items  

M. Krueger provided a background on the intergovernmental meetings and the benefit they have provided to 

the governmental units in Sauk County. 

 

J. Koskinen made a presentation on Wisconsin’s Economy and the Public Mood.  Focus on State and 

Baraboo Micropolitan. 

 

M. O’Connell presented on Current Issues and Trends for Local Government.  Focus on demographics and 

the implications of such. 

 

Representative Ripp, Representative Clark and Senator Schultz made brief presentations and provided 

closing comments. 

 

Motion by Wenzel, second by Bach, to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

 

Kathryn Schauf 

Administrative Coordinator 


